
**NOTICE** 
 

Town of Amberg 

 

NOTICE OF HEARINGS 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 21

st
 2025 at 

5:30 P.M. at the Town Hall of Amberg a Public Hearing on 

vacating a public alley and portion of Bell Avenue located on the current 

ball diamond will be held. 

The proposed resolution is available for inspection at the Town Hall by 

appointment. 

 

NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that on July 21
st
 2025 at 5:30 PM 

 Immediately following completion of the Public hearing on the 

above resolution there will be an additional public hearing to amend the 

comprehensive plan in Section 8.2 under Policies to eliminate lines 7 and 

8 for the Town of Amberg.  The proposed resolution is available for 

inspection at the Town Hall by appointment.  For questions or concerns 

please call the Planning Commission Chairman, Fred Smeester at 

(715)759-5290 or for written comments please send to:   

 

Planning Commission  

PO Box 245 

Amberg, WI  54102 
 

 
Dated this 16th

 

day of June 2025 

Patty Ducat 

Town Clerk 


